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The Washington D.C. Society of the Archaeological Institute of America is pleased to begin accepting applications for the 2024 Elisabeth Craft Student Travel Fellowship. This year, one undergraduate and one graduate student will each be awarded $750*, which helps defray the cost of attendance at the Annual Meeting of the Archaeological Institute of America, to be held in Philadelphia, PA, from 2-5 January 2024 (www.archaeological.org/programs/professionals/annual-meeting/). 

Eligible undergraduate and graduate students should be currently enrolled at institutions in the greater Washington area (DC-MD-VA). 

•  For application and instructions, visit: www.dcaia.org/travel-fellowship.

•  All application materials must be received by Friday November 1, 2024.


* $750 award amount is based upon physical travel to the conference location. If applicants wish to attend the conference remotely, the awards amount will be adjusted.


For more information, please contact:

Dr. Alexander Nagel, nagela@si.edu 

Smithsonian Institution, National Museum of Natural History
Residential Research Associate, Department of Anthropology
10th St. & Constitution Ave. NW, Washington D.C. 20560
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